
�What’s New For 2012
Your 2012 officers have been busy setting up a fun 
and interesting schedule for the 2012 fishing season. 
New officers are: President Greg Shands, Vice Presi-
dent Mike Jankowski, Treasurer Dan Durbin, Secretary 
Pam Wakim and tournament chairmen Chris Himstedt 
& Bryan Slaughter.

They have come up with a few new ideas and are 
repeating some of the fun events everyone enjoyed 
last year. One new idea they think you’ll like is fish-
ing three sessions at the spring Pomme de Terre 
tournament. We will be fishing 6:00am to 11:00am 
Saturday morning followed by a weigh in and go-
ing out again from 3:30am to 8:30pm for the eve-
ning bite and another weigh in. Sunday tournament 
hours are 6:30am to 11:30 am with the third and final 
weigh in. Points and payout will be the same as a 
regular tournament so your totals for the weekend 
will determine place, points and payout. 

We are going to “test drive” a Friday night optional 
tournament. The first one will be at the spring Lake 
of the Ozarks tournament. It’s a big bass bash from 
3:00pm to 6:00pm, $10 per boat with 100% payout. 

New to the schedule: Rend Lake in Illinois. We are 
hoping Rend will be a good tournament. If it is other 
Illinois lakes could be added in the future. 

Four 8 hour Saturday sessions: spring - Lake of the 
Ozarks and Table Rock, fall - Rend and Lake of the 
Ozarks.
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Mark Twain tournament: We will be fishing a differ-
ent area of the lake taking off out of the Spaulding 
ramp and staying at Country Inn Resort.

Second annual OPC tournament: Will be held again 
this fall at Lake of the Ozarks. 

Special events: The club barbecue will be held at 
the Mark Twain tournament, the fish fry will be at 
the Wappapello tournament and the chili dinner 
will be the last tournament at Lake of the Ozarks. 
Other special events are being planned with the 
help of Terry and Lori Stanek. The information will 
be sent out when planning is complete.

Fund raisers: We will set up another barbecue fund 
raiser this year and also have our third annual 
Knock Out Pool.  

Don’t forget this weekend is our Mid-Win-
ter Gathering at J P’s Sports Bar & Grill -
95 Hilltop Village Center Dr. Eureka, MO. 
Hope you can make it !


